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A Message from Mrs Hewitt 
Year 4 had an amazing time at Blackwell, and were so confident at trying out the different 
activities on offer. They were also so well behaved; a real credit to our school. The staff were so 
proud of them all! Thank you to everyone involved in giving up their time to go, and to Mrs Beck 
for organising the residential.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have had another busy week in Meadows, with such a happy, purposeful and calm atmosphere 
all around the school.  I feel lucky to be the headteacher of this great school, with such 
hardworking staff and children.  
We break up next Friday for Easter.  

Anti-Idling Campaign 
Our Eco Council are taking action and have started an Anti-Idling Campaign! 
What is Idling? 
• Idling is when a vehicle’s engine is on, but the vehicle is not moving. 
• It happens when a vehicle is waiting in traffic or when a car is waiting for a shorter period of time at a parking spot 
or when pulled over on the side of the road. 
• It can lead to higher levels of air pollution in and around the school! 
On Tuesday 28th March from 3pm, some children from Eco council will be found in the Key Stage Two playground 
handing out leaflets about idling and asking parents/careers to sign our anti idling pledges! We hope to see you there. 
 

 
 
 

Norovirus 
We have been informed by WCC that cases of norovirus are 
high. Norovirus is highly infectious and is easily spread 
through contact with someone with the infection or with 
contaminated surfaces. Full recovery usually takes 2 to 3 days. 
It is important to drink plenty of fluids to prevent dehydration. 
Some simple steps can be taken to help prevent the spread of 
the virus, these include:  
Regular handwashing with soap and water. Alcohol gel does 
not kill off norovirus 
Stay at home if norovirus symptoms are experienced  
Do not return to school or work until 48 hours after symptoms 
have cleared 

Thank you for 
supporting 

Comic Relief. 

We raised 
£204. 
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Cygnets   Seeley & William – working so hard to improve their writing. 
Goslings Beatrix – amazing writing about the solar system. Harley – brilliant moon buggy design.     
Caterpillars Sophie G – being such a thoughtful friend with great independence. Bella-Rose B – trying hard in 
  lessons particularly art and Yoga.  
Dragonflies Penny & Rio – super writing in English.    
Owls    Benji – always being really enthusiastic & working hard to improve his writing. Phoebe – always 
  being so enthusiastic & focused to do her best in all of her learning.       
Hedgehogs Zach A & Esme H – all their hard work as school councillors.    
Sharks             Jack G – showing fantastic improvement with his handwriting. Amelia C – fantastic sketch book 
                      profile on Karl Blossfeldt  
Dolphins           Anna T and Abithera – fantastic effort and excellent work in Maths.                 
Jaguars            Daniel – always being enthusiastic and focussed in all lessons. Georgie Mai – always being hard 
                      working and focussed in every lesson.                          
Tigers  Leo C – being enthusiastic and great at Blackwell. Abigail – writing a wonderful biography on 
  Henry VIII. 

    

 

Local support to help ease the cost of living  
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